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for consideration by the Apex Town Council

Iltem Type: CONSENT AGENDA
Meeting Date: Dec 15,2020

Item Details

Presenter(s): Mitch McKinney, Deputy Chief of Police
Department(s): Police
Requested Motion

Motion to approve one “Chief of Police” badge and one handgun (described below) be declared
“surplus”, that the price for such handgun be set at $1.00 (One Dollar), and that the badge and
handgun be awarded to Retiring Police Chief John W. Letteney.

Approval Recommended?

Yes

Iltem Details
North Carolina General Statute 20-187.2(a) allows the governing body of a municipality to, upon
request, declare as surplus the badge and side arm of a retiring police officer. The statute
states that the badge is to be awarded at “no cost” to the retiring member and that the side

arm be awarded "“at a price determined by such governing body”.

Chief Letteney will retire from the Apex Police Department as of December 31, 2020 and has

made a request to be awarded his badge and service handgun.

In recognition of his 8 years of service in law enforcement to the Apex Police Department,
Deputy Chief McKinney requests that one “Chief of Police” badge and one handgun (described
below) be declared “surplus”, that the price for such handgun be set at $1.00 (One Dollar) and

that the badge and handgun be awarded to Retiring Police Chief John Letteney.

- Glock Model 19 9mm handgun, Serial Number XWZ729

Attachments

e [Surplus Request Form]




